
KENT	GROUP	EVENT


Visit a Passivhaus Plus

Herne Bay


Saturday, 11 May 2024


2 tours:


11.00 am or 2.00 pm


Construction is nearing completion on a 3 bed detached timber framed house, built to 
the Passivhaus Plus standard- as close to ‘net zero’ as practical. The self-build owners 
have offered to open their triple glazed doors for a day in advance of the formal 
Passivhaus Open Days (28-30 June) for local AECB members and friends. 

Spaces are limited, so if you would like to attend - book early. We are offering a morning 
and an afternoon visit; state which you would prefer- 11.00 am or 2.00 pm. Car sharing 
will be requested due to limited parking on site.

The designer, Paul Mallion, will introduce the house. The owners, Wayne and Charlotte 
will talk about their experience in building the house.

This event is organised by Conker Conservation Ltd, Chartered Building Surveyors and Certified 
Passivhaus Designers. We have been dedicated to low energy sustainable building design since 1999. 
We have been running the AECB Kent Group since 2011.


The AECB is the UK longest established sustainable building charity, promoting energy efficiency since 
1989, it was responsible for establishing the Passivhaus Trust, and provides training and guidance on 
sustainable buildings.

Please	confirm	you	place	and	preference	for	morning	or	afternoon	tour	to:		
enquiries@conker.cc


